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MEMORANDUM FOR MR. ROB,EBE{ON
[~

Redraft of guidelines re homosexuality
and Security

Attached is a redraft of the proposed guidelines
about homosexuality in relation to employment where
security clearance is required - which attempts to

reflect the points agreed on by the ICSI when it considered
the firat aratt last April. (Copy of first draft also
attached.)

Mr. Hall sent the redraft to the Director
General of the Anti-Discrimination Branch of the PSC,
A : (T.G. Morry), at his request, for comment. Mr. Morry
‘Lt i ;747 consulted with Commissioner Szlazak in preparing the
G — response (copy attached). I have tried to incorporate
the PSC suggestions into the text in red. I had
difficulties on some points and these are explained in
footnotes in the redraft.

I will appreciate your guidance. Perhaps then
the redraft could be distributed to the ICSI (perhaps

. S ———————— L . .
c“ﬂyﬂh*- with the PSC problems indicated) for consideration at
J 4&‘-.-\/-\

the next meeting, when the revision of the personnel
security clearance directive could also be examined.
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